From: Paul W. Frields <pfrields@redhat.com>
To: Gerold Kassube <geroldka@fedoraproject.org>
Cc: Max Spevack <mspevack@redhat.com>, Pam Chestek <pchestek@redhat.com>, Jared Smith <jared@redhat.com>
Subject: Request regarding e.V. name
Date: Wed, 8 Sep 2010 16:58:20 -0400 (08.09.2010 22:58:20)

Hello Gerold,

Earlier you had requested that someone provide you with a written
request regarding the name of the non-profit organization. I'm sorry
about the delay in getting this to you. It follows here:

Red Hat is the owner of the Fedora trademarks, which are registered in
many territories around the world. Red Hat has not granted the

e.V. permission to use the Fedora trademark as its entity name.
Therefore Red Hat respectfully requests that the e.V. officially
remove "Fedora" from its name.

Paul W. Frields
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